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Comments: Wilderness rocks do not belong to climbers, they belong to all. Bolting mars the beauty of rocks and

diminishes this public land owner's Wilderness experience. Trampling, human disturbance and unsanctioned

trails will be side effects of bolting. 

 

The Forest Service in my area does not have the motivation or personnel to correct vast areas of unsustainable

recreation. Illegal mountain bike trail building and motorized use abound -  even though the public inventories

these problems and asks for corrections. Expecting them to manage climbing bolts in remote Wilderness Areas is

unrealistic.  Bolting in treasured Wilderness would be damaging and unsustainable; please do not allow.


